IDAHO SOIL & WATER DISTRICT:

CONSERVATION COMMISSION Clark SCD

Project or Activity Name:

Time to attend District Board meetings

REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE [FOR FISCAL YEAR:

CERTIFICAITON 2021
Hours of Assistance requested:
32
DUE :
April 30, 2020

CERTIFICATION

By concurrence of a majority of the supervisors of the district board and the above name
conservation district certifies that attached Request for Assistance is true and accurate,
and further submits said Report for the above-named District and fiscal year.

A copy of this Request for Assistance and supporting documents shall be kept at the
District office and is available for public inspection.

ANDY WAGONER, Chairman

Printed Name
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(208) 497-3653
Telephone

Robbie.Taylor@id.nacdnet.net
District Email Address
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Board Members:

Andy Wagoner
(Chairman)

Dave Ward
(Vice-Chairman)

Richard Savage
(Treasurer)

Russ Stoddard
(Member)

Byron Tavenner
(Member)

District Manager:

CLARK
SOIL CONSERVATION DISTRICT

Robbie Taylor

302 PROFIT STREET
REXBURG, IDAHO 83440
(208) 356-5701, EXTENSION 4

January 28, 2020

Idaho Soil and Water Conservation Comrission
322 East Front Street, Suite 560
Boise, ID 83702

Dear ISWC,

The Clark SCD is requesting 32 hours of Idaho Soil and Water Conservation
Commission staff time in the form of Comprehensive District Assistance.
This time will be used to for the ISWCC staff member assigned to the Clark
SCD to attend District Board meetings, workshops and tours.

This request is made due to the limited time that the ISWCC has allocated for
their staff to attend board meetings. The Clark SCD board feels that it is
beneficial to have ISWCC staff on hand at District board meetings. This will
facilitate communication between the Clark SCD board and ISWCC and
better aid the District.

Natural Resource Conservation Service representatives also regularly attend
District Board meetings, and the interaction between the NRCS staff, the
ISWCC staff, and the District board contributes toward keeping everyone
informed, and promoting the conservation partnership. This partnership is
crucial to the conservation efforts in Idaho.

The District’s Certification is attached.

Respectfully,

CLARK SCD

Attached:
Request for Assistance Certification



